
Submitter: Tricia Chamberlain 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

HB 3501 is an extremely bad idea/ the the safety and inhabitability of the entire 

portland metro area. We are homeowners and tax payers in this city and continue to 

see thousands of dollars of our hard earned money go towards efforts that are 

unmonitored and demolishing this city. This will drive housing value down, people 

including myself will consider leaving the area. This bill would lead to eventual 

demise of the portland city. There is a reason public places are deemed public, for 

the safety of everyone to enjoy, hold business, and participate in the community. This 

would be a terrible decision and we do not support this bill.  


